
“The best way to find yourself is to lose yourself in the service of others.” Mahatma Gandhi 

 

We recently passed a significant milestone in marking 100 days since we reopened our libraries to 

public browsing on June 29. Since reopening, we've continued to operate our popular To-Go Library, 

increased our downloadable content and public access computers; hosted virtual forums on timely 

topics in our community and hosted a drive-through voter registration drive. 

Through each of these efforts, we've learned more about our ability to adapt. Heading into 2021, we 

want to make sure that we serve you even better than before. In order to do that, I'd like to ask that 

you take a brief, five-question survey to help shape future library service, programs and initiatives 

here in Forsyth County. 

Thank you in advance for your participation in this survey and for your continued support of FCPL. 

We look forward to continuing to serve, learn and grow with you. 

 

 

Best, 

Brian 

 

 

P.S. If you consider yourself to be a library champion, and you've got a story to share about how the 

Library has impacted your life, then we invite you to submit a video testimonial to 

yourFCPLstory@forsyth.cc. For more details, read the story below. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/F5VW6QQ
mailto:yourFCPLstory@forsyth.cc

